

Hello Partner Agencies

December means joy and toys here at Helping Mamas Knoxville.

[bookmark: _GoBack]-The last day to pick up an order for 2023 will be December 15th. If you need items to supply your agency through the holiday break please place an order soon. 

-We kindly ask to give details on the orders placed. Especially with toys for presents. We will do our best to fill the requests. 		
Ex. 2-year-old boy likes airplanes and books
 8-year-old girl like Barbies

-The end of the year survey came out on November 13. Have you completed yours yet?  We will have 4 winners for a $15 gift card drawing to those that have completed and submitted the survey. Click below to complete the survey. We ask all family support workers/ case managers fill out a survey.

https://www.jotform.com/build/233135154052142


-Helping Mamas Knoxville will be closed during the Knox County School Winter Break. From December 21, 2023-January 4, 2024. We will respond to all messages upon our return the week of January 4, 2024.



Helping Mamas Knoxville Staff wants to wish you a wonderful holiday season and a Happy New Year!


